
 
 
April 13, 2021 
 
Dear Dunwoody Residents residing in Independent Living,  
  
The Leadership Team is pleased to share that residents residing in the Village, the 
Country Houses and Penrose may welcome family and friends to visit them in their 
homes beginning Wednesday April 14th.  Now that residents have been vaccinated, 
we believe that visits can be done safely, following our guidelines below. 
 
Upon arrival visitors will proceed to the Main Entrance to have their temperatures taken 
and complete a screening questionnaire. Individuals with a temperature of 100.0 or 
above or who answer “yes” to any of the questions on the questionnaire will not be 
permitted to enter.  After signing in, visitors will be directed to drive or walk to their 
destination. Please note it is important for all visitors to check in at the Main Entrance 
and complete the required screening; this is critical information in the event we would 
need to complete contact tracing.  Additionally, all visitors must wear face masks while 
on the Dunwoody campus. You and your visitors may walk outside with face masks 
and proper social distancing from other residents and guests. Please be reminded that 
there is no indoor visitation in common areas; all visits should take place in your home.  
We are requesting that you host only 2 adult visitors at a time.   
 
With your support and feedback, we will evaluate this visitation process, continue to 
review guidelines and make changes as necessary.  Our intention is to keep moving 
forward! If any cases of COVID-19 occur or the positivity rate continues to increase in 
Delaware County, the visitation policy may change.   
 
Enjoy visiting with your family and friends but keep in mind there is a rising number of 
cases in Delaware County with the current positivity rate at 8.1% (which is high), there 
are new strains of COVID surfacing, the vaccine is believed to be about 70% effective 
in older adults and your guests may not be vaccinated.  We want you and your guests 
to stay healthy! 
 
We appreciate your support and cooperation as we work to slowly and safely reopen 
our community. 
 
We look forward to seeing your family and friends at Dunwoody soon! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Maureen Casey 
President/CEO 
 


